
    

 

 

 

 

                                           

 

                                                        NOTICE                                                     Dated: 22/02/2016 

 

PROGRAM POSTPONED: PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT PROGRAMME FOR 

TEACHERS (March 2, 2016 to March 11, 2016) has postponed till further notification.  

 

Due to insufficient number of participating applicants, Professional development program for 

teachers scheduled to be held on 2nd march to 11th march, 2016 has postponed till further 

notification.  

 

Inconvenience is highly regretted. Hope to see you soon. 

  

Thanking You,  

 

Yours’ Sincerely,  

 

Head I/C 

Dept. of Education 

Tezpur University 

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION 

TEZPUR UNIVERSITY 
(A Central University established by an Act of Parliament) 

                                                                    Napaam, Tezpur - 784 028                                        Phone: (03712) 265651 

                                                                 District: Sonitpur, Assam, India                        Fax : (03712) 265651                                                                                                                                                                   

   e-mail: hod_edu@tezu.ernet.in  

                                                               
 

 

 

 


